


a credible source for leaving activation decisions at the officer's discretion leads
nowhere (Note 15 on page 25). I very much would like to know who this credible
source is as my gut tells me it is the same kind of "credible" source who defended
Derek Chauvin's actions.

Another area where there appears to me to be some discrepancy between the IPA's
Annual Report and the PPD's published policies is in the area of Intervention
Standards during Vehicle Pursuits. The IPA states on page 35 that "the use of
roadblocks, boxing-in, channelization, ramming, and any other tactics that involve
using a law enforcement vehicle to forcibly stop a fleeing suspect vehicle should be
prohibited." However PPD's Policy 314.7.2 INTERVENTION STANDARDS
specifically allows: "...Blocking...The PIT (Pursuit Intervention
Technique)...Ramming...and...Box a suspect vehicle..."

With regards to Vehicle Pursuits, I would like to know why "Extended pursuits for non-
violent misdemeanors are discouraged" (p32) rather than forbidden and why "With
the exception of residential burglary, pursuits are not authorized for property crimes,
non-violent misdemeanors or infractions."(p.36) - why the exception for residential
burglaries if Vehicle Pursuits are so dangerous to law enforcement and the public
shouldn't we be minimizing to the greatest extent possible.

The Use of Force demographic information provided on page 14 are not of much use
without some demographic numbers (eg., City Population Demographics, etc.) with
which to compare them. In the future some kind of comparative numbers should be
provided.

On page 15, the IPA states that it found no incidents "out of policy", but then goes on
to list dozens of recommendations provided. This makes me wonder if policy
language is too lax, especially in the instances where recommendations were listed
as "several incidents where remedial training in certain aspects of constitutional
policing". If the policing is unconstitutional, it should also not be within policy.

On page 21 it is stated that "All of the community member-initiated complaints were
thoroughly investigated to completion and led to adjudications of either exonerated or
not sustained" and "the IPA agreed with the outcomes". If it becomes a pattern over
years where community member-initiated complaints are never sustained and the IPA
agrees with all of those findings I would submit that those results do not pass the
"smell" test.

On Page 4 of the Report, IPA states:  "both the IPA and Department agree that the
goal and ultimate outcome is to reduce or eliminate the necessity of using force as
much as possible while still providing effective policing services.". I would note that
President Obama's Task Force on 21st Century Policing stated that : "Some form of
civilian oversight of law enforcement is important in order to strengthen trust with the
community..." and thus reducing uses of force is simply one step along the road to
strengthening trust with the community.

I am happy to see that the IPA plans to focus on BWC and RIPA form compliance in






